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  Back to the Team! 

 

   
 

Lisa Pollett Returns to 
Orlando Division 

 
 
 

 
 
Hello everyone, 
 
I’m happy to announce that, after 15 years of being away from the Court, I’ve returned 
to the Orlando division as a case manager. As you may know, from 2003 to 2005, I 
was a case manager in the Orlando division. But, in 2005, I left the Court to follow 
my husband around the world during his military career.  
 
During that time, I worked for a variety of government agencies, including the USDA, 
EPA, Department of Defense, Defense Logistics Agency, and Homeland Security. In 
2017, my husband retired after 25 years of service, so we returned home to Orlando 
after having spent the previous four years in Germany. 
 
Since returning to Orlando, I have worked for the Immigration Court. But, recently, 
I decided to return to the Bankruptcy Court. It’s wonderful to be back, and I look 
forward to meeting everyone when things return to normal.  

 


